
Since we have returned to school, we have
been working hard on establishing fantastic
learning behaviours with the children. The
children are focusing on one of these each
week to ensure that we create the best
learning environments and attitudes to
learning. It was a pleasure visiting
classrooms this week and seeing children
supporting each other, making great
choices and being resilient when taking on
challenges. This makes for a great culture
for learning!
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We have had a very busy week at Boorley! Our Year R
children have joined us full time and settled into Boorley
life and routines really well. It has been a pleasure to see
them making friends and enjoying life in Year R. Year 4
and 5 have been fantastic Play Leaders supporting the
children at lunchtime.

Our oldest children went on Boorley’s first ever
residential. They have had a fantastic time at Fairthorne
developing team work skills and their independence - the
children even let the staff have a few hours sleep!

We have also enjoyed seeing the building work going on
to construct the play trail. It won’t be long until this is
completed for the children to enjoy at break and lunch
time.  
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Over the next week, we will be nominating our

new School Council and Eco Council members.

There will be one child per class for each

council. To apply, children need to prepare a

short speech to share with their class as to why

they should be nominated. This is a fantastic

opportunity for children to be the voice for their

class on important matters at Boorley. The first

things each council will be focused on is the

recruitment of our new Assistant Headteacher

and the development of a new community

garden. Please do encourage your children to

apply!

Nurturing Futures

On Monday 30th September, Boorley will be
celebrating the Harvest Festival. As part of this, we
will think about how harvest is celebrated around
the world.
We are also inviting families to make a donation of
tinned and long life items on the 30th September.
These will then be donated to Kings Community
Church food bank to support families who are in
need in our local area. Please see their website for
types of donations required:
https://www.kingscommunitychurch.co.uk/foodcentre 

Strengthening
Community
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All adults in school are here to support our children

and families with any worries they have or challenges

they are facing. We have a group of adults who are

specially trained to support our children and families.

The Safeguarding Team at Boorley is:

Miss Ozanne and Mrs  Carpenter - Designated

Safeguarding Leads

Miss Cunningham, Mrs Darnley, Mrs Batchelor and

Mrs Hayles - Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads

Please do not hesitate to contact our safeguarding

team if you would like support.

Safeguarding Notices

KEY Dates

Wednesday 18th September -
Individual School Photos - all

pupils
Friday 20th September - Messy

Church at 3.30pm
Monday 23rd September - Nasal

Flu Vaccinations - all pupils
Monday 30th September - Harvest

Festival, food bank donations

Please see the school website for
dates for Year R (2025 intake) tours




